From: Sampey, Timothy 
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2015 5:04 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: City Business

Steve,

The conference which I was invited to speak was the Canadian Aviation Safety Officer Partnership that was sponsored by NAV Canada which operates Canada's Civil Air Navigation similar to America's National Air Traffic Controllers Association (NATCA) in conjunction with Transport Canada which is the Canadian equivalent of America's Department of Transportation. The conference which highlighted ICAO & FAA issues and direction was a collaboration of aviation safety experts which included airline pilots, airport owners, air traffic controllers, airport operations mangers, and federal regulators from both the U.S and Canada working together to discuss and create best practices for a safer aviation industry.  All travel reimbursements were covered by NAV Canada which included airfare, hotel (which was at the airport), and travel to and from the training location (which was also in proximity of the airport) by hotel shuttle. All meals were were provided as well at the training site or hotel and covered by the conference. There was no monies or gifts accepted. The trip was short but solidified future training initiatives between Canada and the U.S. If you need any further information please let me know, regards. 
Timothy Sampey
District Chief 
Chicago Fire Department
